
POPIA Disclaimer 
Greater Tzaneen Municipality 

In compliance with the Protection of Personal Information Act, 4 of 2013 (“POPIA”), the 
Greater Tzaneen Municipality is committed to protecting the personal information of all 
users who access and interact with our website. 

By using this website, you acknowledge that the Municipality may collect, process, and 
store certain personal information for lawful, legitimate, and specific purposes related to 
service delivery, communication, and statutory obligations. Such information may 
include, but is not limited to, names, contact details, identification numbers, and 
correspondence. 

The Municipality undertakes to: 

• Only collect personal information that is necessary for its operations. 
• Use personal information in a lawful and transparent manner. 
• Protect all collected information against unauthorized access, alteration, loss, or 

misuse. 
• Not to share your personal information with third parties without your consent, 

unless required by law. 
• Allow you to access, correct, or delete your personal information upon request, 

subject to applicable legislation. 

By submitting your personal information through this website, you consent to its 
processing as outlined above. 

For any inquiries related to POPIA or to exercise your data rights, please contact the 
Information Officer at:015 307 8026 

Greater Tzaneen Municipality 
Email: miyelani.nkwinika@tzaneen.gov.za 
Phone: 015 307 8026 
Address: No 1 Agatha Street, Tzaneen, 0850 

 


